
December 4 , 2015 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board, 
2300 Y onge St. 
Suite 2700 , P.O. Box 2319 
Toron�.On�rio,M4P1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: OEB File No. EB-2015-0073 
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. {"Guelph Hydro") 2016 Cost of Service 
Electricity Distribution Rate Application; Cost Awards 

Guelph Hydro has reviewed the cost claims received from School Energy Coalition, 
Energy Probe and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition and has no objections to 
the claim submissions. 

Please contact me if you have any questions in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

dftkW-� 
Cristina Birceanu 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. 

395 Southgate Drive, 
Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1 
Telephone- (519) 837-4735 
Mobile-226-218 -2150 
Email- cbirceanu@guelphhydro.com 

CC: Kazi Marouf, Pankaj Sardana, Guelph Hydro 
John Vellone, Bruce Bacon, BLG 
Randy Aiken, David Macintosh, Energy Probe 
Wayne McNally, Jay Shepherd, Mark Rubenstein, Shelley Grice, SEC 
Michael Janigan, Mark Garner, Bill Harper, VECC 
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